
February 22, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Atkinson Todd D. 1452 Haen Dr. Kaukauna 

Bohm Isaiah K. W2222 Gentry Dr. Apt. 02 Kaukauna 

Lindberg Andrea M. 7 Armstong Ct. Kaukauna 

Schultz Marguarita M. 216 Ravine St. Little Chute 

 
 


